
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 26th April 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please see below confirmation of arrangements for learners in Year 11, 12 and 13 for Thursday 
27th April 2023. 
 
Year 11 
 
Learners in Year 11 should head to their normal tutor rooms at the normal time of 8.40a.m. 
 
Year 12 and 13 
 
Learners in Year 12 and 13 should register with Mr Lewis in the Hub at the normal time of 
8.40a.m. 
 
All learners in Years 11-13 are expected to attend school as the vast majority of teachers will be 
in attendance for these lessons as normal.  I would appreciate your support with this matter.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school should you have any queries 
on admin@uptonhigh.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
L Cummins 
Headteacher 
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